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Friday 11th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

Due to the announcement of His Majesty the King’s Coronation, Kingswood have 
changed the dates of the Year 4 Residential Trip. 

Monday 8th May 2023 is now a Bank Holiday, as a result the trip will now be on 
Wednesday 10th May – Friday 12th May 2023.  

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause, however, if your child is no longer 
able to attend the trip deposits already paid are non-refundable. 

If you have any questions or concerns please speak to the class teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Witts 

Executive Headteacher. 

 

 

 


